
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff-Coroner, or designee, to execute a software
license professional service termination Agreement with Sirron Software Corporation
effective August 1, 2016. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Savings of $4,860.00 in yearly license fees. 

BACKGROUND: 
In 2015 a new software provider for civil process was acquired by the Office of the Sheriff,
and in anticipation of its full implementation our office no longer requires the services of
our current provider Sirron Software Corporation effective August 1, 2016. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The Office of the Sheriff-Coroner would be obligated under the current Agreement to
continue to pay yearly license fees. 

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT: 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   04/19/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Sandra Brown
925-335-1553

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    April  19, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:

C.36

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: April  19, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Sirron Software Agreement 



N/A 


